



DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

R0#1129

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (LOP) 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Alameda, CA 94502-6577 (510) 567-6700 FAX (510) 337-9335

October 28, 1998 StID # 3684

Mr. Dale Klettke Port of Oakland 530 Water St. P.O. Box 2064 Oakland CA 94604-2064

Re: Closure of Monitoring Wells at 8300 Earhart Rd., Building L615, Oakland CA 94621

Dear Mr. Klettke:

This letter serves to follow-up our conversation today regarding the status of the former 3,000 underground gasoline tank at the above site. It came to our office's attention that you may not have been notified that the above site had received concurrence for site closure by the RWQCB. This letter is to formally notify you of this and request closure of the three monitoring wells at this site, prior to issuance of a closure letter from our office.

You may contact Mr. Andreas Godfrey of Public Works, Water Resources at (510) 670-5575 if you have any questions regarding well closure requirements.

Please contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Paines in Olo

C: B. Chan, files

WIc18300